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Adopt a Hydrant!

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE!

Do your part for winter fire safety in Olympic
Valley, Please help us keep a hydrant clear! 

Maintaining winter access to fire hydrants is important and challenging. In
Olympic Valley, access is generally maintained by the water purveyor, often

with assistance from the Fire Department. Sometimes the job is overwhelming
and requires identifying strategic hydrants until all can be cleared, often taking

the better part of a week.
 

No permission or paperwork is necessary. When digging out a hydrant, please
note that we need at least 24” clearance in all directions from the center of the 

hydrant.

While Hydrants are marked with snow stakes, please find the hydrant closest to
your house before snowfall. 


